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First Ryugu spectra are now available on SSHADE!  

Dear SSHADE users, 

The beautiful touchdown of OSIRIS-Rex a few weeks ago was very exciting news for the 
astrophysical community and new analyses on such precious samples will begin soon. Indeed, 
sample return missions have now a crucial place in astrochemistry. It is why, SSHADE has 
been enriched with 3 new “Planetary sample” filters allowing you to search for data on samples 
collected by a given mission. You will find them in the filter block “By extraterrestrial object”. 
 

 
 

Two first sets of Ryugu spectra have been added on SSHADE recently.  

You can find Mid IR reflectance spectra of Ryugu fragments (shown below) as well as Raman 
spectra obtained on fragments of individual particles from chambers A and C. 

 

https://doi.org/10.26302/SSHADE/EXPERIMENT_ZED_20230921_01
https://doi.org/10.26302/SSHADE/EXPERIMENT_LB_20221102_001
https://doi.org/10.26302/SSHADE/EXPERIMENT_LB_20221102_001


 
Mid-IR absorbance spectra of IOM extracted from fragments of individual particles will be also 
available soon, when the paper will be online. 
 

Have fun with SSHADE data! 

The SSHADE Team 
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